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Product Discontinuation Notice

March 2012

Discontinuation of P5 Narrow-Pitch Connectors (Floating)
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1. Reason: Low market demand

2. Affected parts:

Marrow-pitch connectors
Floating type P5

v

3. Last time buy: End of August 2012
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4. Substitution:

PK5S Connectors AXK5SOOO0000O
(Non-floating structure) | AXK6SOOOOOOO

Any questions, please contact your local Panasonic Electric Works Sales representatives.

(Ref#: T-1246-37)
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